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District’s Pumping Continues to Decrease! — Conservation Efforts Recognized

Nipomo CSD is once again thanking their customer’s for the collective conservation effort. The District
saw a reduction in pumping in July and again in August. This past month’s pumping was down to 222 acre
feet or about 72 Million gallons of groundwater to meet customer demand. This is a 22% improvement
(reduction) compared to the District’s five-year average for August.

August has historically been a high production month for the District due to irrigation demands of its
customers. The District customers are doing their part and more during this State-wide drought and this
decrease in District pumping shows that. As customers save water, they are also seeing smaller bills as
conservation is its own reward.

General Manager, Michael LeBrun, states “We are close to our 30% reduction goal and everyone’s
contributions are appreciated. Let’s keep up the good work and continue efforts to protect our aquifer!
Spread the word, conservation saves water and saves money!”

For more information, contact the District at (805) 929-1133 or visit our website at www.ncsd.ca.gov.
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Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is
pleased to provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste
management services as well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services
District is to provide its customers with reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future.


http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

